From:

To: Licensing

Subject: The Rose and Crown. Cop Hill, Slaithwaite, HD7 5XA. Without Prejudice.
Date: 23 June 2020 14:24:42

Sir / Madam.

I’'m writing to you regarding the review of the premise licence, section 51, as per served to the
rose and crown cop hill slaithwaite HD7 5XA. The rose, as commonly known to the locals has
been an institute and pillar to our local community since having been acquired by its current
I ot only has the i} brought new jobs and opportunities to the local
community. also fully supports our economy in slaithwaite by actively getting involved in local
events to raise the profile of the village commerce. || il]. the licensee, has tirelessly and
without question made and continues to make a positive impact on the local community of cop
hill and slaithwaite. The rose and crown has always operated in the manner that- and.
family conducted themselves and that is professional, courteous, friendly, customer and most
importantly community focused. ] excellent track record as the | speaks for itself.
Therefore it is my personal viewpoint that the review of his licence during these already stressful
times of covid 19 and the impending recession should only direct you as a committee to one
conclusion. Reinstate the licence in accordance to the government guidelines regarding Covid 19
and ensure that the exemplary leadership and responsible licensee holder, |||l can
continue to serve the local committee in the mannerl has done during his 15 year tenure as the
”Iocal”-. Feel free to contact me if you have and questions regarding the rose and crown.

Regards.





